
Dear Committee Members:

My names is Sandy Short and I am a certified practitioner in the Eden Method of Energy Medicine. I am not against licensing or 
regulation of alternative well-being care, actually I am for it. I would like to see a licensing board for alternative well-being care rather 
than House Bill 2493.  This bill states that it "directs health licensing office to establish and maintain voluntary alternative practitioner 
registry of individuals who provide alternative well-being care." If I am not required to apply for listing and this is voluntary, what 
would be the purpose? And how does this help the consumer? Alternative practitioners need a licensing board, not House Bill 2493. 
Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,
Sandy Short
Eden Energy Medicine Certified Practitioner


